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February 22, 1993 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS NO. 14-93 MEMBERS - ONE PER COMPLEX
NO. 12-93 MARKETING POLICY COMMITTEE NO. 7-93 DIRECT MARKETING COMMITTEE NO.
11-93 INDUSTRY STATISTICS COMMITTEE NO. 3-93 PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE NO.
10-93 RESEARCH COMMITTEE NO. 5-93 SALES FORCE MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 13-93
SHAREHOLDER COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE NO. 9-93 RE: THE WALL STREET JOURNAL'S
NEW FUND TABLES Attached is a
copy of the letter that we have sent to the managing editor of The Wall Street Journal to
express the industry's concerns about certain aspects of its new mutual fund tables. If you
have written to the Journal and have not already sent us a copy of your letter, we would
appreciate it if you would send a copy to Erick Kanter. If you wish to discuss this situation,
please call Erick at 202/955-3530. Matthew P. Fink President
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